Sgt. Sadeck of the Marion
Police Department retires
after 38 years of service

“After 38 dedicated years with the Marion Police Department
Sgt. Marshall Sadeck completed his final shift at 0800 hrs
yesterday.

On behalf of the men and women of MPD our hats off to you as
you begin a new chapter in your life. Thank you for your
tireless service. You will be greatly missed !!!” -Marion
Police Department.
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